
Donating to the Prince George Cantata Singers

To help support the talented musical professionals who lead, inspire, and help us create beautiful music 
for the community, we are always grateful for financial donations, no matter what the size.

Donations to the Prince George Cantata Singers can be made in two ways:

1) By sending an e‐transfer directly to our Treasurer at pgcstreas@gmail.com

2) By sending a cheque made out to the Prince George Cantata Singers to:
PO Box 2001
Prince George, BC  V2N 2J6

Thank you so much for your support!
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